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Trawden Forest Primary - School Newsletter

Every child matters; every moment counts.
head@trawden.lancs.sch.uk or bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk

Friday 3rd July 2020—Headteacher’s Note to Parents:

This week, school has been feeling a lot more like school should.
We now have 4 full groups of key worker children, a Year 1 group
and a Reception group. It has been a busy week. The children have
all adapted well to social distancing and sanitising! They are all
happy and have made the staff very proud.

Next week, we will welcome back our Year 6 children. This group of
children need to remember their packed lunch and water bottle
from home.

I would like to remind all parents that we do have a slightly
staggered start and end to the school day to help with social
distancing and parking congestion:-

KW children: 8.50am—3.30pm
Year 1: 9.00am—3.20pm
Year R: 9.10am—3.10pm
Year 6: 9.10am—3.20pm

| do realise some parents will have to wait between groups but this
is for the safety of the children and everyone.

Next Thursday, if your child is in school, they will bring home their
end of year report. If your child is learning at home their report will
be posted to home.

Thank you for your continued understanding, patience and
support!

Stay safe and take care,

Mrs Stinchon
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The home learning last week was themed—Zoos. Well done! There
were some fabulous pieces of work and some children

loved the virtual tours!

Next week, the home learning activities are once again
themed - “Castles and Dragons” - have fun and if you 4
need any help or support please ring the office or email %7 |
your teacher. S
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for registration form, FAQs & suggested routes.
Community bike hire at the Steven Burke Hub on

Sat 11th July. 10am —3pm. Pre-booking only https://
www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/go-velo-events-20129320765

If you need any further details please
email Mr Irvine:-
wirvine@trawden.lancs.sch.uk
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If your child is provided with a paper pack for

home learning please remember to pick it up.
Se%w The packs are ready after lunch each Monday.

Don’t forget to take photographs and upload them onto seesaw

or email work to your class teacher.

Archie YR

Millie Y1
Beatrix Y4 Nathan Y4
Luke Y5 Jamie Y5

Zak Y6




E.mily Lloyd Year 5

Last week was STEM week and on Seesaw Mrs
Dixon gave her children the option to enter a
national sustainability competition. They had to
create a sustainable city. Emily entered.

This was her creation and it won! Well done!

Click the link below to see the announcement on
YouTube...

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wL-
1fIxVkpl&feature=youtu.be&safe=active

STEM Clubs Week timetable Monday 22 - Friday 26 June
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" Watch on: () voutube () zoom () Adobe

-;o support our school Lottery - A supporter has
*join our lottery! donated their winnings!

We wanted to let you know
that Mrs S has just generously donated £13.20 in
winnings to our school. THANK YOU x

“You have to be in it to win it!” If you have not
joined our school lottery (arranged by our PTFA) and
would like to then it is very easy to do...
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

Do you need child care provision
during the summer holiday?

P
SPORT COACHIN
Pro Sport Coaching are running some

“Active Camps” during July and August and they
will be held at Sacred Heart RC Primary School,
Colne.

If you need a place for your child you can book
via Pro Sport’s website or email or ring!

ACTIVE
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SUMMER 2020
SACRED HEART PRIMARY SCHOOL, COLNE
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DATES

w/c 20th July: Wed
w/c 27th July: Mo

w/c 3rd August: Monday - Thursday
COST

& Thursday
Thursday

w/c 10th August: Monday - Thursday
w/c 17th August: Monday - Thursday
w/c 24th August: Monday - Thursday

2 days = £36 All 4 days = £62
SPACES: 24 CHILDEN

Camps run for children aged 4-12 and offer a fantastic range of activities.

To keep your children and our staff safe, this summer’s Camps will run slightly different

Camps will run for a set number of days to allow for ‘bubbles’ of children and staff

(single day bookings will not be availabile)

A deep clean will take place every Friday

(no camps will run on Fridays)
Spaces will be limited to help with social distancing

Camps will run 8.30am - 4pm

TO BOOK AN ACTIVE CAMP, VISIT:
WWW.PROSPORTCOACHING.CO.UK/ACTIVE-CAMPS
CONTACT US: info@prosportcoaching.co.uk 01254 366316

www.prosportcoaching.co.uk £ prosportcoachinglancashire [ B W @prosportcoachin

Mrs Parker is now able to offer
I I woodwind lessons by Zoom. This is open
] to the pupils already learning as well as
Music :
any new pupils from Year 2 upwards who

might like to try recorder lessons. For
more details please contact Mrs Parker.
07971 480935 or email helen.tansey@btinternet.com

Dean Street, Trawden, Lancashire. BB8 8RN
Tel: 01282 865242

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk

bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk

& ParentMail

Healthy Schools

W e
gﬁ‘«.»'ﬁ“ Sainsbury’s

T PN AT
0@ BEE
2 w88 Good School

2018

Eco-Schools




